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December 16, 2008  Handout #5 

TDM System Recent Updates and Fixes 
A problem with email sent through the system been addressed.  This affected 

all email communication including administrators’ matchletters as well as 
communications between and among commuters seeking rides.  A log to track 
email messages has been added to the system. 

A software coding issue that prevented adding some landmarks to a 
commuter’s address profile has been fixed.  COG staff has also ensured that all 
landmarks have geocodes that are accurate enough for ridematching. 

A logic error that made it difficult for commuters to request a new account 
password has been resolved.  Note that passwords can be reset and cannot be 
recovered.  All passwords are stored encrypted and are not recoverable even by 
the system manager. 

We have enhanced the facility for choosing a commuter’s employer.  Rather 
than constantly adding a new employer record to the database for each 
commuter, the software makes it reasonably easy to choose from employers 
already in the database.  Hints for searching and quickly finding a specific 
employer appear on the employer information web pages. 

Rideshare administrators are now able to change their own passwords.  COG 
administrators can change the password for any account. 

We have updated our SSL (Secure Sockets Layer) certificates for both servers.  
This is to assure customers that they are indeed communicating with the real 
COG server.  Click the Network Solutions logo at the bottom of any secure page to 
learn more about SSL certificates. 

We currently recommend Firefox 3, Internet Explorer 7 or the latest version 
of Apple’s Safari browser for working with the site.  Staff have also tested the 
Linux KDE Konqueror browser and it works well. 
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